
 

APPLY FOR YOUR FUNDING 

Dear [Manager's Name], 

I am writing to request funding to attend Therapy Expo, taking place on 27-28 November 
2024 at NEC Birmingham. Therapy Expo is a two-day CPD conference designed for 
therapy professionals, including physiotherapists, sports therapists, osteopaths, 
chiropractors, soft tissue therapists, massage therapists, acupuncturists, physical 
training instructors, sports rehabilitators, exercise rehabilitation instructors, and MSK 
healthcare professionals. 

I believe this event would be a valuable opportunity for my professional development. It 
offers CPD-certified sessions, workshops, and hands-on training led by expert 
professionals, all of which would help enhance and expand my skills in areas relevant to 
my role. 

Additionally, Therapy Expo features an exhibition hall showcasing the latest products 
and innovations from 150 world-leading solution providers. This will give me the chance 
to engage with suppliers, explore new tools and technologies, and assess the best 
options for improving client care. 

The MSK Conference this year is also particularly relevant, with the theme of ‘Health 
Inequalities: Closing the Gap,’ focusing on the importance of collaboration in MSK 
health. The conference will highlight innovative local and national projects aimed at 
reducing health inequalities and provide a platform for knowledge-sharing, networking, 
and learning from current industry leaders. 

Estimated Costs: 

• Event registration:  

• Travel:  

• Hotel:  

• Meals:  



• Total:  

Therapy Expo currently offers early bird pricing, so registering early would result in a 
reduced event registration fee at £189 +VAT.  

Thank you for considering this request. I see this as an investment in both my 
professional growth and the impact I can have within my role. I would be happy to 
discuss this further if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 
[Your Name] 


